
SCHEDULED EVENTS
& ENTERTAINMENT

Congratulations to our 
EMPLOYEES OF THE MONTH

September: Anna — Activity Dept.

October: Mindy — Activity Dept.

November: TBA
Thank you for all you do for  

Brandon Woods of Dartmouth!

YOU ARE THE BEST!

September Birthdays
Joseph G. (9/1), Paul N. (9/11), Jose D. (9/15)

Nancy J. (9/16), Connie B. (9/19), Cynthia G. (9/20)

October Birthdays
Rose V. (10/1), Maria D. (10/4), Francisco D. (10/13)

Margaret S. (10/13), Barbara P. (10/20)
Maria P. (10/21), Ernestina S. (10/22), Maria C. (10/24)

November Birthdays
Jose D. (11/1), June C. (11/2), Mary Ann F. (11/4)

Nancy C. (11/9), Laurinda R. (11/18)
Evelyn S. (11/20), Nativa H. (11/29)

Senior Whole Health Coordinates the Care You 
Need When You Need it.

All your Medicare and MassHealth Standard 
benefits and plus we add more.

Call Kimberly Andrade 
at Brandon Woods of Dartmouth 

508.997.7787 ext.3013 or kandrade@egmcare.com

A Message from the Laundry/ 
Housekeeping Supervisor

Dear Family Member/Responsible Party,
We have many residents’ items of clothing that are 
unmarked, therefore, unidentifiable. Please visit the 
laundry department located on the bottom floor 
between the hours of 7:00 AM and 2:00 PM, Sunday 
through Saturday, to claim your loved one’s belongings. 
We ask that you please mark those items. 
Unfortunately, the laundry department does not 
have the space to store unclaimed items, therefore 
any items not claimed within 30 days of this 
announcement will be disposed of. Please remember 
in the future to mark any items of clothing, including 
blankets, slippers, etc., with the resident’s name in 
permanent, black marker or bring the items to the 
Laundry Department in a marked bag. The staff will 
then label them. Thank you for your cooperation.
Sincerely,
Olinda DeBrito

Executive Director Tem with September and October's 
Employees of the Month, Anna and Mindy. Who made this OWL, who? Mary H.

Outdoor entertainment with Dave Valerio.

Entertainer Dave Valerio doing what he does best.

Our residents had a hooting good time making face 
cloth owls.

Maria A. enjoying a socially distant Halloween.

Our kitchen staff recognition luncheon.

Welcome to Home Care Services
We pride ourselves on enabling seniors to continue 
to live in their own homes while receiving quality 
services. We are here to help you every step of the 
way and have added Home Care Services to our 
continuum of care.
When your loved one is home, our services 
continue the care for as little as 1 hour or 24 
hours, 7 days per week – you decide according to  
your needs.
Our Nurse Supervisor provides on-site supervision 
to ensure competent quality care for your  
loved one. 
All staff are hired only after thorough  
background checks.

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
BRANDON WOODS HOME CARE

Please contact Crystal Macedo at 508.958.5920  
or cmacedo@egmcare.com

Events are on hold due to COVID-19


